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July 22, 1957

Eddle Fisher

1135 W. Hunnington Drive
Arcedia, Californis

Dear Sirt

e have received your intention to drill the No., 2 Lennie F, Johnson

There is gome confusion that exists due to a well being drilled by
E. K. Blundworth in the same location. This well was drilled by Fludworth-
with sore connection with Gem Oil Compeny. We have on file a plugging
report f£iled by Douglas Drilling, but no coompletion report.

He would like to receive a completion report on the well disignated
as the No. 1 Lennie F. Jolmson and a clarification on the lo, 2 well a8
to whether this is a new woll or the reentering of an cld hole.

The intention to drill the No. 2 well will be held until we receive
details on the situation.

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF CULORADO

DVRim Ds V. Rogers, Deputy Director



